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I would like to thank all members for your dedication for keeping America Beautiful.  It is hard to 
believe that we are at the end of the year.  Seniors and Juniors, you have done an amazing job 
helping our veterans and their families.  Thank you all for submitting your reports.  We have a 
100% reporting.   

Last but not least, as we prepare to end this year and begin a new year let us remember 
whatever is in store for the future keep a positive vibe.  Our smile and helping hands could save 
a life. 

I am looking forward to seeing you all at convention.  Safe Travels. 
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